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I am a sodium lamp collector and noticed that Ormskirk hospital has a few 
remaining, I would like to preserve these.  
 
Please let me know when/if these will be replaced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am a sodium lamp collector and noticed that Ormskirk hospital has a 
few remaining, I would like to preserve these.  
 
Please let me know when/if these will be replaced. 
 
 
All street light fittings have been upgraded to LED in the last 2 years. The 
photos on the FOI are from 2021 google street map hence are out of date.  
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Ref. No:  
Date: 
Subject: 

1172 
29/08/24 
Sodium lamp preservation 

RESPONSE 


